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In drafting this bill, I noticed that the prohibition on the use of a pupil’s social
security number in the pupil’s identification number (enacted by 1997 Wisconsin Act
128) does not apply to the Milwaukee Public Schools.  I corrected that in this draft.  If
you wish to delete this change, please let me know.

I also provided for an effective date of January 1, 2000, or the day after publication,
whichever is later, in order to ensure that the provisions in this bill do not become
effective before the provisions of Act 128.  OK?

Peter R. Grant
Assistant Chief Counsel
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